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Princeton University OFFICE OF RESEARCH AND PROJECT ADMINISTRATION

FIFTH FLOOR, NEW SOUTH BUILDIN.G

posT OFFICE BOX 36, PRINCETON, NEW JEllSEY 0854°

Allen J. Sinisgalli
Director

AugLlst 22, 1978

The Honorable Robert lXlle
United States Senate
New Senate Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator lXlle:

The Society of University Patent Administrators sent me a copy
of YOUI' August 4, 1978 news release regar>::ling Federal patent policies.
It is heartening that you are addressing a problem that has been plaguing
us for sometime. The lack of a 1.lllified Federal patent policy has acted
to deter transfer of technology to the public. Implementation of
meaningful collaborative projects with industry and the government have
been extremely difficult because of differing Agency patent policies and
procedures.

We are supportive of any efforts you make toward legislating a
reasonable, cohesive Federal patent policy. The nation can no longer
afford to ignore the importance of utilizing the benefits derived from
basic research performed at colleges and 1.llliversities.

Sincerely,

~Jd~~
AJS/jbc

bcc: H. Bremer+ THIS COp..Y, P.X>1l
N. Wells
R. DL1rkee
R. May


